PWR SWATeam MINUTES
3.2.2015

Attendees
Dilip Chhajed
Olivia Webb
Bart Bartels
Elizabeth Shancer

Also attending
Divneet Dhillon

Points of Discussion
1. Discussed the recommendations that are being prepared
a. Standardized signage – general agreement but need comments from all.
b. [bookmark: _GoBack]Adequate recycling stations – Would like to quantify “adequate” but general agreement.  Need comments from all.
c. Zero Waste Coordinator – Dilip suggested a revision to this recommendation, adding the activities that are done outside normal job descriptions.  
2. Olivia Webb and Ryan Balber are leaving the group.  Time to think of replacements.
3. It was decided to add Divneet Dhillon as communications coordinator.
4. The following actions were discussed as part of old business
a. Better identify construction waste and include the data in the campus diversion rate – ( need to know more)
b. Coordinate an Eco-rep program to educate and engage students on the topic of waste reduction (A program did exist in Housing but was discontinued when the Sustainability Living Learning Center was started) 
c. Implement a nitrile glove recycling program with central collection at the Waste Transfer Station (Tracy says he doesn’t have room for a trailer)
d. Investigate what the campus boundaries should be for waste and recycling measurement (Marcus Ricci has agreed to investigate and provide a recommendation)

Next meeting is scheduled for March 16, 2015.
